New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

50 Wolf Road, Albany, New York 12233



MEMORANDUM

May 25, 1979

To:

Pine Bush Citizen's Task Force

From:

J. A. Beil, Pine Bush Steering Committee

Subject: Draft Report, Pine Bush Comprehensive Evaluation

The enclosed report and maps were prepared by the Saratoga Associates for the Pine Bush Intermunicipal Steering Committee. Please review this document and send your comments to the Saratoga Associates by June 15. A public meeting will be scheduled once the comments have been received and the report rewritten.

Bob Bristol or Jim Miller are your contacts at the Saratoga Associates. Their Saratoga address is listed at the bottom of the report's cover letter.

Senior Forester

JAB:gl encl.